
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

As part of Year 1’s Towers, Tunnels and 

Turrets topic we would like to invite you to join 

us for a ‘Creative Castles Session’. 

During the session you will support your child 

to create their very own castle. 

Our parent/carer session will be held on:  

Tuesday 12 March 2024 

At 2.00 pm until 3.00 pm 

In the school hall 

We hope that you will be able to join us.  

Please go directly to the hall via the top 

gate 

Unfortunately, we have to limit this to 2 adults 

per child, and request that younger 

siblings/babies are not brought along to the 

session for health and safety reasons. 

Please return the slip below to confirm your 

place. 

 

Year 1 Parent Session, Tuesday 12 March 2024 

Name of child _______________________________ 

I/we will be attending the Creative Castles Session  

Name ______________________________________________ 

I/we are unable to attend the Creative Castles  

Session 
    

 

 

 



 


